Village of Shepherd
Minutes of Budget Work Session
February 13, 2019

Budget work session of the Shepherd Village Council held on Wednesday, February 13, 2019 at
the Shepherd Village Office.

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. by President DeGraw.

Roll Call: Coughlin, M. Davidson, Maloney, Myers, Reynolds, Roth (arrived at 6:00), DeGraw
Absent: None Present: Davidson, Sawyer

Clerk Gross reviewed the updated proposed budget that included proposed projects and

equipment purchases. Discussion on ending fund balances, CD’s and other projects.

Council, by consensus, requested a few changes to be put into the budget for the next work
session.

Clerk Gross will make the proposed changes that will be discussed at the next budget work
session to be held on February 19, 2019 at 5:00 pm.

Work session adjourned at 6:20 pm

Gina L. Gross
Village Clerk



